TUKWILA POOL METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tukwila Pool Metropolitan Park District (TPMPD) Board will
hold a public hearing on Wednesday, October 22, 2014 beginning at 5:30 p.m. in the Council
Chambers at Tukwila City Hall, 6200 Southcenter Blvd., Tukwila, WA, to consider the following:
THE PROPOSED 2015 BUDGET
Budget Summary: (subject to change prior to final Board approval)

Tukwila Pool Metropolitan Park District Total = $974,783.00

The preliminary budget for this period will be filed with the Tukwila City Clerk and a copy thereof
will be made available to any taxpayer who will call at the Clerk’s Office.

All interested persons are invited to be present to voice approval, disapproval, or opinions on this
issue. For those unable to attend in person, you may submit written testimony to the Executive
Director until 5:00 p.m. on the day of the meeting.

Tukwila City Hall is wheelchair accessible. The TPMPD strives to accommodate people with
disabilities. Reasonable accommodations are available at the public hearing with advance notice.
This notice is also available in alternate formats for individuals with disabilities. Please contact the
TPMPD at JPCargill@TukwilaPool.org for assistance.

Jennafer Price Cargill, TPMPD Executive Director
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